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Join us on a one-off walk organised by 'Praying the Keeills' on Sunday 27 September at 2.00pm.  

Park at the bottom of Fisher's Hill (grid ref 240687) - however parking space is limited so please car share if  you can.  We walk around the coast to the rich archaeological site at Balladoole (Chapel Hill).  This includes Keeill Vael (Michael) where we shall pause for Celtic prayer.  

We retrace our footsteps back to the cars, arriving there by 5.00pm.  Total distance 3 miles on easy terrain. 

No fee, no need to book – just turn up!

________
Enquiries:  Phil Craine / 437248 / philcraine44@gmail.com
